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It's Costume Time!!

Costume statements will be EMAILED
later this month (January). Statements
reflect additional costume costs including
tights. A detailed letter will accompany
the emailed statement. Payment can be
made any time between now and March
1st. Costumes will be distributed the last
week in March. Please be sure to make
payment prior to our costume distribution
week to ensure your dancer receives
his/her costume.

Watch Week Is Coming!
Watch week will take place from Jan. 25th - Jan. 31st! We invite all
parents, family & friends to watch your amazing dancers in action! For
this round of Watch Week, you will get a glimpse of your dancer's
recital routine.

Thank you!
We would like to extend a huge thank you
to all of you that donated blankets to help
us support the Delonis Homeless Shelter
this holiday season. It was a huge success!

Welcome back and Happy New Year! With the turn of the
calendar, that means the annual recital is just around the
corner. Some costumes are arriving and the excitement is
building! Costume boards will soon be posted in the hallway.



Important Dates

 We are also deeply grateful for our loyal Dance Xplosion families, you are the
heart of our community, and your support means the world to us. Thank you
for believing in what we do and helping us create a space where dancers can
grow, learn, and thrive. This award belongs to all of you, and we’re so excited
to keep dancing through another amazing season together!

Thank You For Your DX Spirit!
We would like to extend gratitude to all that came to participate in the

Milan Holiday Parade! DX was well represented. Thank you!

May 14
Dress Rehearsal 

May 16, 17, 18
 Recital Dates

March 1 
3rd Session Tuit. Due

March 22 -March 29
Closed for Spring Break

Dec 22-Jan 3 Closed for
Winter Holiday

Jan 20 & Feb 15- 17
No Dance - Holidays

April 5, 6, 12, & 13 
Dance Photos

High School Week
May 5-9

DX is Ann Arbor’s Family Favorite!

In the event Milan Schools are closed due to inclement weather and dangerous road
conditions, the studio will also be closed. Look for updates on Facebook and

Instagram in the event classes are cancelled.

Inclement Weather

We are beyond thrilled to share that
Dance Xplosion has been named the
winner in Ann Arbor’s Family Favorites
poll! This recognition wouldn’t be
possible without our incredible teachers
and staff, whose dedication, passion, and
creativity inspire our dancers every day.


